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                        April  2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

Summer Term Assessments 

During the Summer Term, summative assessments do take place. Children are required to be in school 

for these assessments and therefore leave of absence will not be authorised during a testing period.  

Year 1 phonics test will take place week beginning 12th June.   

Year 2 assessment tests in mathematics and reading will take place at the end of May before half term. 

Year 4 multiplication checks week commencing 5th June. 

Year 6 SATS commencing week beginning 8th May. 

The results of the test will be reported to parents along with their end of year report. 

 

Year 2 SATS meeting for parents 

Mrs Morris will be holding a meeting for Year 2 parents on Monday 24th April at 3:15pm. regarding the 

SATS tests which will take place in May. Parents are invited to join us at 3:15pm to look at examples of 

papers, talk through the process and ask any questions they may have., 

 

Red Nose Day – Comic Relief 

We raised £97 for Comic Relief. Well done everyone. 

 

Class School Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Wednesday 7th June to take class photographs. Order forms and 

proofs will be sent to you in due course. 

 

King’s Coronation 

The children will be taking part in many activities in school to celebrate the King’s Coronation. On 

Thursday 4th May we will be having our Street Party at lunch time to mark the occasion. The H.S.A. will 

be running a coronation Bingo on the evening of Friday 5th May. Further information to follow. 
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Y3/4 Girls’ Football 

The Y3/4 Girls’ Football activity session at Duchess High School has been now been rescheduled for the 

morning Friday 5th May.  Girls will get changed at school, travel via coach to venue and return by 

lunchtime. 

 

INSET Day 

Please note there is a teacher training day on Monday 5th June and school will be closed to pupils on this 

day. School reopens for pupils on Tuesday 6th June. 

 

Messages for School 

Please note our school office is only manned on mornings, therefore urgent messages should be sent by 

telephone, particularly regarding changes to school bus routines as the answer machine is checked 

before children get on the bus. We cannot guarantee that emails sent after 12pm will be read before 

the children leave at the end of the day. 

 

Dates for Diaries 

Monday 24th April – Y2 SATS meeting for parents 3:15pm 

Monday 1st May Bank holiday – school closed 

Thursday 4th May – King’s Coronation Street Party  

Thursday 4th May – Y3/4 STEM Workshop regarding glider competition 

Friday 5th May – H.S.A. King’s Coronation Bingo. 

Friday 5th May – Y3/4 Girls’ Football at DCHS 

Monday 8th May Bank holiday – school closed 

Tuesday 9th May – KS2 Y6 SATS tests begin this week. 

Friday 26th May – Break up for half term. 

Tuesday 6th June – School reopens for pupils after the half term. 

Wednesday 7th June – Class photographs 

 

Regards, 

 

Louise Fletcher  

 


